
Things are increasingly quiet as the holiday approach. This week, we only have one 
piece of news and one event. 

NEWS:

BC Transit released a few changes to their service, which will come into effect 
December 29th and hopefully improve service to UVic. It looks like there will be 
several more 14s running between downtown and UVic after the 29th with changes 
to the 11 and the 33 routes. UVic related routes 11, 12, 14, 15 and 39 have some 
additional trips added to address capacity and reliability issues.

AT UVIC:
 
SEMINAR ON ECONOMIC IMPACTS OF CLIMATE CHANGE AND ADAPTATION IN 
THE B.C. AGRICULTURE SECTOR
Wednesday December 17th, 3:30-4:30pm
UVic, PICS Building, University House 1 room 002
Kayleigh Donahue will present results from her PICS internship and co-op term at 
the B.C Ministry of Agriculture. Her research focused on the economic impacts of 
climate change and adaptation and included a literature review and scenario 
analysis. Ian McLachlan will provide context about the B.C. Ministry of Agriculture 
Climate Change Adaptation Program. For more details see the PICS website

This is the last email before the break. The Office of Campus Planning and 
Sustainability wishes you all happy holidays! 

http://www.bctransit.com/regions/vic/customeralert.cfm?alertid=5401
http://pics.uvic.ca/events/economic-impacts-climate-change-and-adaptation-bc-agriculture-sector-0

